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Developing a Child’s Mind, Body, & Soul 

 
 
SA Staff & Families, 
 
With Governor Doug Ducey’s recent announcement that all schools in Arizona will be 
closing their facilities for the rest of the 2019/20 school year, St. Anthony School will also 
be following this recommendation.  All school facilities in the Diocese of Gallup will be 
closed for the rest of this school year.   
 
Although our facility is closed, I can assure you that​ learning will continue!​  Our 
teachers have been working tirelessly to create and maintain an at-home/e-learning 
framework for our students.  They will continue to do so through the end of this school 
year on May 29th.  On Wednesday, April 1st I will send out our monthly newsletter that 
will contain much more information.  Next week I will send out an invitation to 
participate in an online meeting for any families that may have questions.  
 
I would like to ask that you keep our school, staff, students, and families in your prayers. 
This is an unprecedented time with many unique challenges so we need to continue to be 
hopeful, prayerful, and focused on where we can find God in all of this.  Our motto at 
school is to “Find God in All Things”.  Let us continue to do that and be open to God’s will. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  God Bless! 
 
Bryan Yorksmith 
Principal - St. Anthony School 
byorksmith@stantschool.org 
928-537-4497 Office 
928-537-4507 Fax 
928-521-2063 Cell 
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